
 

 

Dear Colleague, 

I am writing to inform you about a groundbreaking educational initiative in clinical research at Harvard Medical School. 

The Global Clinical Scholars Research Training (GCSRT) program (http://hms.harvard.edu/gcsrt) is a one-year program 
of blended learning intended for clinicians and clinician-scientists who desire rigorous training in the methods and 
conduct of clinical research.  

The program’s three main goals are to build skills in clinical research, help scholars develop a global network, and 
provide them the knowledge to address issues critical for success in contemporary clinical research. 

After completing the program, scholars will be able to: 

 Perform both observational and experimental clinical research using the methods introduced in the program. 

 Plan and implement one or more clinical research projects. 

 Analyze, interpret, and present clinical research data. 

We are now accepting applications for the 2014/15 program which begins June 21, 2014. This program will consist of 
three in-person workshops—two in London and one in Boston—in addition to about 60 online lectures and 30 webinars 
as part of the curriculum that includes biostatistics, epidemiology, clinical trials, surveys, drug development and 
regulation, and leadership. 

Register for an information session to learn more.  

Senior faculty members from Harvard Medical School and experts in clinical research from other academic research 
institutions are committed to teaching in the program. 

Early registration ends February 17, 2014. 

The program is open to candidates who hold an MD, MBBS, PhD, PharmD, DMD, DDS, DNP, and DO degrees.  

Apply now or, for more information about the program, go to our website. 

Ajay K. Singh, MBBS, FRCP, MBA  
Director, Global Clinical Scholars Research Training Program 
Director, Global Programs, Harvard Medical School 
Gordon Hall, Suite 001, 25 Shattuck Street, Boston, MA 02115  
Email: Ajay_Singh@hms.harvard.edu 
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